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Circular 059-2024 
 
 

03 July 2024 
 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
WATER HARDNESS AND INSTALLATION OF NANO FILTRATION. 
 
The installation of a Nano Filtration system to our Water Treatment Plant has been completed. 
 
This will address the hardness of our Water Treatment Plant water and alleviate the calcium 
buildup.   
 
The system will need to run for a few days to filter all the water in the various tanks.   
You should be seeing a change in the hardness of the water in the next few days. 
 
Sampling will be done on the 10th of July 2024.  We should have the results back by the end of 
July 2024 and will then share these with you. 
 
 
Regards  

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


